Information regarding LSS

The Live Scoring System for this season is Falcon, provided by LAOLA1/unas. There is a test environment for you, which you can use to get common with the new system:

Server Access
(First Login)
http://falcon-integration.unas.tv/ 
Username: falcon_integration
Password: yFAQ4hTrH2dwfUy3

(Second Login)
Then Login with the ettu test account:
Username: ettu_user
Password: GZNveTQio9V
(Please do not change the password for this user as it is for general purpose)

Google Chrome is required to use the Falcon scoring system as a scout. Please make sure you have it installed and updated before using the scoring system.

Attached you can find the Guidelines PDF how to use the system. Please read them carefully, use the test system to see how it works and send all your technical questions Oliver Zech (oliver.zech@laola1.tv) than one week before each match starts. Don’t worry about the different events listed in the test environment (for example Challenger Series Ochsenhausen), they are only for your testing purposes.

Please respond to this mail not later than Friday, 9th February 2018 either with your questions or if everything is OK. Then you will receive your personal login for the LIVE environment (mentioned in the Guidelines PDF).

Please note that LSS is obligatory as per Directives and there is no support from LAOLA1/unas during the matches so please stick to given deadline if you have any questions.

For the Live Scoring of the next Stage/Round please use the Falcon LIVE environment instead of the Test Environment.

The URL for the LIVE environment is a different URL then the URL for the TEST environment you used for testing! 

You can find the URL and access data (first login) in the Guidelines PDF. After successful login to the server you have to use your personal account for login (second login):

Username: cnameXY 
Password: passwordXY
(Personal Association’s Logins will be provided by unas)

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please let us know if your login is working till Friday 16th February 2018 latest. If any technical questions occur please send a mail to Oliver Zech (oliver.zech@laola1.tv) also not later than Friday 16th February 2018. 

Google Chrome is required to use the Falcon scoring system as a scout. Please make sure you have it installed and updated before using the scoring system.

When you are starting a new match, please replace the team names with respective player names. Player names have to be in following format: LASTNAME Firstname.

Please note that there is no support from LAOLA1/unas during the event so please stick to given deadline if you have any questions.

Don't forget to cancel matches which will not be played anymore (e.g. score is 3-0 or 3-1).




